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As a resident of Enfield for many years, | was disappointed to hear about the plans for new
Crematorium at the Firs Farm Wetlands site.

This area is of unique special scientific interest, and once despoiled can never be replaced, i have
watched the natural enhancement of the site with interest, and still with future site maturity
possible if left to nature.

| fully understand the vital need for this new crematorium in this borough.

I have regretfully been to many services in most of the local Crematorium, too many in fact, |
would not like to think if | were in to be in the position of using this crematorium my self, that
death would over shadow life.

The Wetland are abundant with young, and old enjoying the free air and free facilities, once
taken will never be returned to the public.

Never the less we must have a new furnace. | would suggest that alternative sites be
investigated further away from human habitation, or new crematorium built on sites already in
use.

Both uses are great resources for Enfield but | sincerely believe the living in this instance should
have preference of the dead.



